
	
	
The	PTA	and	the	school	rely	on	parents’	help	to	make	our	events	successful.	We	know	at	
this	time	of	year	we	ask	a	lot	but	we	want	to	make	our	Summer	Fair	bigger	and	better.	

	
We	are	making	requests	for		(these	items	can	be	delivered	now	to	the	school	office)	
any	soft	toys	that	you	might	want	to	get	rid	of	also	any	'bling'	/	Costume	jewellery	
that	you're	not	using	any	more.	

We	are	also	asking	for	–	
Arts	and	crafts	that	you	can	make	that	we	can	sell.	Need	to	be	delivered	day	before	fair.	

Cakes	that	we	can	sell.		Need	to	be	delivered	the	day	before	or	the	day	of	the	fair.	
Raffle	prizes.	Do	you	work	for	a	company	that	might	donate	a	raffle	prize?	

	
Infant	school	and	junior	schools	are	holding	a	non-uniform	day	on	Friday,	14	July.	

Junior	School	children	in	non-uniform	are	to	donate	a	bottle	for	the	bottle	stall.	
Infant	School	children	to	donate	a	Deal	or	no	Deal	prize.	This	is	something	that’s	worth	
at	least	£1	wrapped	up	in	a	box.	The	box	can	be	any	shape	or	size,	decorated	or	left	plain.	
	
If	you’re	available	Friday	14th	morning	or	evening	to	help	set	up	then	please	get	in	touch	
	
Raffle	tickets	have	been	sent	out	to	everyone.	We	have	amazing	prizes.	Including	big	
cash	prizes!	Anyone	that	sells	raffle	tickets	will	be	entered	into	a	drawer	for	a	chocolate	
hamper.	The	deadline	to	bring	back	your	ticket	stubs	and	money	is	Monday	10th	July.		
If	you	do	not	sell	your	tickets	please	do	return	them	so	we	can	sell	them	at	the	fair.	

	
We	are	still	trying	to	fill	the	Summer	Fair	rota.	We	cannot	run	these	events	without	the	
help	of	you	lovely	people,	if	we	don’t	get	enough	volunteers	then	we	have	to	cancel	stalls	so	
if	you	have	a	spare	hour	and	are	happy	to	help	we	would	love	to	hear	from	you.	
	
Thank	you	to	everyone	for	your	support.	So	far	this	year	we	have	raised	£12,901	and	we	
have	purchased	the	Infants	climbing	frame,	the	school	big	bear,	Ipads	for	maths	in	
Infants,	and	the	sports	store	for	Infants.			We	are	a	large	3	form	entry	school	but	only	
have	a	small	team	of	dedicated	parents	who	regularly	help...	if	you	would	like	more	details	
on	how	you	could	play	a	small	part	in	helping	the	pta	we	would	love	to	hear	from	you.			

	
Please	contact	us.	boldmere.pta@gmail.com	
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